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GDCC officers 2016-2017

Chair Karen Bell  
chair@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
978-283-3209 

Vice Chair Paul McGeary 
vicechair@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
978-283-8425 

Treasurer Bill Nardone  
treasurer@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
978-283-0354 

Secretary Rosamond Smith  
secretary@gloucesterdemocrats.org 

Ward and committee chairs
Ward 1 Deanna Fay 

ward1@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
781-910-1345 

Ward 2 Joe Giacalone 
ward2@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
978-491-8160 

Ward 3 Andrew Tarr 
ward3@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
978-281-8313 

Ward 4 Liz Murray 
ward4@gloucesterdemocrats.org 
978-290-1981 

Ward 5 Joe Nogelo  
ward5@gloucesterdemocrats.org 

978-525-3049 
Public Service Eileen Duff 

vonduff@yahoo.com  
978-273-7627

More calendar dates
Thursday, Oct. 13: Monthly meeting 

at Gloucester House at 7 p.m. 

Throughout October:  
Saturday and Sundays 
Canvassing in New Hampshire  
 
Mondays and Wednesdays: 
Phone banks at headquarters

P.O. Box 111 Gloucester, MA 01930 www.gloucesterdemocrats.org Gloucester Democratic City Committee   @gloucesterdems

Time to double-down for victory

Our monthly meeting will be held on Thursday Oct. 13 at the Gloucester 
House, 65 Rogers St., Gloucester.

Eli Boling, data analyst  and Manchester selectman, will explain the reality 
behind the often conflicting and confusing poll numbers in this volatile 
election year.. Doors open at 7 p.m.; the meeting begins at 7:30.

Monthly meeting looks at numbers

Following Hillary Clinton's 
knockout  performance in the first 
debate, it's time to build on the 
momentum her clear victory has 
generated. Throughout October we 
will be making visits to New 
Hampshire. 

We gather at headquarters on 
Saturday and Sunday and form 
carpools to go north.  Please  email 
capeanndemhq@gmail.com  or call 
headquarters at 978-559-7770  to sign 
up.  Please look at your calendar and 

know all the days you can help with 
this crucial election.
Remember: If Al Gore had won New 
Hampshire in 2000 he would have been 
president--regardless of what happened 
in Florida!

It's time to party for the Party
Our Wine and Cheese party that 

had been scheduled for Oct.16 has 
been cancelled., but fear not, there'll 
still be plenty of chances to 
celebrate being a Democrat.

The organizers felt that with two 
debate-watching parties at the Cape 
Ann Cinema plus an Election Night 
party at the same venue, as well as 
our regular monthly meeting on 
Oct. 13, we have more than enough 
opportunities to socialize and build 
solidarity. In addition, the pace of 
canvassing and phone-banking is 
going to increase as the election 

draws near. We need to conserve 
our resources for the final push. 

Reminder: The debate-watching 
and Election Night parties are 
going to be at Cape Ann 
Community Cinema, 21 Main St., 
Gloucester, and include a cash bar 
and light refreshments. 

The debates between the 
presidential candidates will be held  
on Sunday, Oct. 9, and Wednesday, 
Oct. 19. The debates start at 9 p.m.; 
doors open at 8 p.m.

A free-will offering at the door 
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GDCC  
PO BOX 111 
GLOUCESTER, MA 01930 

Did you know you can pay your GDCC dues online? https://secure.actblue.com/contribute/page/annual 

Democratic Dialogue
 
The Gloucester Democratic City Committee’s 

public access television show, 
Democratic Dialogue, is airing on Cape 
Ann TV, Ch. 12, throughout 
 October on Fridays at 4 p.m.,  Sundays 
at 7 p.m.,  and Thursdays at 9:30 p.m. 
Host David Rhinelander talked 
with Paul McGeary, longtime 
Democrat and former Gloucester Council 
President, on how this year's presidential election 
compares with those of years past and  the  
traditions of American electoral politics.

Videos at: www.capeanntv.org/video
For more information, call 978-283-2511.

How you can help
Now that our headquarters 

is open, there are lots of 
opportunities to help elect 
Democratic candidates this 
fall. Among the jobs we have 
are:
• Phone-banking. We'll be 

making calls all over the 
country in support of 
Democratic candidates. Please 
call to volunteer.

• Canvassing. We'll be working 
with the Clinton campaign to 
target voters -- mostly in New 
Hampshire, but perhaps other 
battleground states as well.

• Welcoming at  headquarters. 
This includes greeting 
visitors, handing out 
literature, registering new 
voters and fielding phone 
inquiries. 

To those of you who have 
already volunteered to help at 
headquarters: Thank you! It’s 
so important that we maintain 
a constant public presence.

If you are available to fill any 
of these roles, please contact us 
at capeanndemhq@gmail.com 
or call (978)559-7770. Indicate 
the kind of work you'd like to 
do and when you are available 
to do it.

In campaign season, things 
happen  fast. We need to be able 
to respond quickly to the 
changing demands of the 
campaign. Watching your inbox 
for communications from the 
committee or by visiting the 
GDCC website at:

www.gloucesterdemocrats.org

The Clinton campaign 
website is also a great resource
—especially for those of you 
looking to canvass or phone 
bank: 
www.hillaryclinton.com

Staying in touch....

The Democratic Party works 
for the Common Good
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